Carla Hoekzema

From: Kean Engie <esinvestor@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 3:58 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] In support of Kathleen Russel & Nancy Morris

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| am writing in support of Kathleen Russel, Nancy Morris & Save Shoreline Trees group that Shoreline should look into Bellevue's codes
mandate designing buildings around existing mature trees in the landscape. We need to keep as much of our tree canopies with the current
code red of climate emergency. Thanks.

Kean Engie
Email: esinvestor@Gmail.com

Shoreline voter
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